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Congratulations to our 
Grand Prize Winners!!! 

  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our club members for 

participating in our 2022 Early Membership Renewal Campaign. We are extremely 

pleased with the positive response we have received during this campaign.  

 

We would like to sincerely thank all of our members for their loyal and dedicated 

support of The Harvest Golf Club. Even though the 2021 golf season has just 

concluded, we are hard at work and very much look forward to the 2022 season. 

 

On behalf of everyone at The Harvest Golf Club, let me take this opportunity in 

wishing you all a safe, healthy and comfortable holiday season. 



 

Warmest Regards, 

 

Gilles Dufort 

General Manager/Executive Professional 

The Harvest Golf Club LTD. 

 

 

Please go to the Member's Area of our website 
to view the video of our Early Membership Renewal Prize Draw 

 

 

Now. The part you've all been 
waiting for..... 

 

Its is with great pleasure to announce all of our Grand Prize winners: 
  

 

 

Derrik 
Johannes

on 

The winner 

of a 2022 Set 

of 

TaylorMade 

Clubs 

custom fit 

with our 

Master Fitter 

 

Mark Kinnear 

The winner of a $2000 

Pro Shop Shopping 

Spree of Adidas Golf 

Clothing, Shoes and 

Accessories. 

Deborah MacDonald 

The Winner of the 

Golf and Stay Package at Sun Peaks 

Resort.  

Thank-You Darcy Alexander, General 

Manager of 

Sun Peaks Resort. 

 



Ward 

Pateman 

in our 

Performance 

Centre. 

 

  
  

 

Peter Brenneman 

 

The winner of a Norco 

"Indie VLT" Electric 

Bike 

 

 

 


